
GT PAC General Meeting 

Wednesday, April 14, 2021, 7 pm, Zoom 

 

• Please email any questions to the GT PAC at fbisdgtpac@gmail.com. 

 

• GT Department Updates (Dr. Westphal): 

➢ The GT PAC Symposium is this week. The Monday session had over 100 

attendees. There was great representation at the noon and night sessions on 

Tuesday. She wants to thank the PAC executive board and the symposium 

subcommittee, and the entire PAC for their work on the symposium. 

➢ The District Virtual TPSP Showcase will be held on YouTube on April 19th.  It will 

showcase projects from grades 1 and up. Students have been selected by their 

schools to make a video talking about their project. On the 19th, at about 4:30 

pm, videos will be uploaded and available on the YouTube site. Videos will be 

added throughout the week. A PDF flyer was put in the chat for this meeting, 

and the flyer was also in the quarterly report that was emailed out today. 

➢ The District Virtual GT Mentorship Showcase will be held on May 11th. It was 

postponed 2 weeks because of AP testing. Information will be on the GT website. 

 

• GT Task Force Updates (Cathy Hunter): 

➢ They met last week. 

➢ Acceleration Subcommittee: Completed Acceleration Model Program (AMP) 

pathway draft, completed campus/teacher pilot readiness document, and 

confirmed the vision for the AMP pilot year 1 

➢ Communication Subcommittee: They finalized the “New to GT Parent Guide.” 

➢ Curriculum Subcommittee: They confirmed the TPSP rollout plan. 

➢ Secondary Service Design Subcommittee: Completed proposal for GT specific 

independent study course for high school 

➢ Student Identification Subcommittee: Completed GT Learning Plan updates and 

completed universal screener survey 

 

• GT PAC Updates (Kim Hibsch): 

➢ The GT PAC has been working on the GT Symposium. 

➢ The Secondary Subcommittee is having a secondary students’ talk on Friday. The 

flyer was in the quarterly GT update and was sent with the symposium 

information. 

 

 



• GT PAC Bylaws (Kim Hibsch) 

➢ The GT PAC executive board has edited the bylaws. They have not been updated 

since the PAC was formed. 

➢ The bylaws are not under district review. Once they are approved, then they will 

be sent to all members. 

➢ We will vote on the bylaws next month at our meeting. 

 

• PAC Executive Board 2021-2022 (Kim Hibsch) 

➢ The current executive board is nearing the end of their terms. At our next 

meeting in May, we will elect new PAC officers. 

➢ Our current President-Elect, Wendy Pennings, will become the new GT PAC 

President over the summer. 

➢ The open positions for 2021-2022 include: President-Elect (this person will 

become President in 2022-2023), Secretary, and Parliamentarian. 

➢ Aisha Holmes will send out a candidate interest form to all members on Friday, 

April 16th. This interest form will have a description of the available positions. 

➢ If you have any questions about any positions or about the time commitment 

required, please email Kim at fbisdgtpac@gmail.com. 

➢ Candidate statements will be emailed to all PAC members prior to our next 

meeting in May. 

➢ The PAC executive board election will take place at our next meeting on 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021. This will also be our last meeting of the 2020-2021 

school year. 


